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Jeremiah 50:37·· There is a sword against their horses and against their war 
chariots and against all the mixed company that are in the midst 
of her, and they will certainly become women.  There is a sword 
against her treasures, and they will actually be plundered. 

[7] - References: 

· And by you I will dash the horse and his rider to pieces, and by 
you I will dash the war chariot and its rider to pieces. (Jeremiah 
51:21) 

· And all the mixed company, and all the kings of the land of Uz, 
and all the kings of the land of the Philistines and Ashkelon and 
Gaza and Ekron and the remnant of Ashdod. (Jeremiah 25:20) 

· Ethiopia and Put and Lud and all the mixed company and Chub 
and the sons of the land of the covenant, with them they will fall 
by the very sword. (Ezekiel 30:5) 

· And people have become disturbed.  Convulsions and birth pains 
themselves grab hold, like a woman that is giving birth they have 
labor pains.  They look at each other in amazement.  Their faces 
are inflamed faces. (Isaiah 13:8) 

· And I will give you the treasures in the darkness and the hidden 
treasures in the concealment places, in order that you may know 
that I am Yehowah, the One calling you by your name, the God of 
Israel. (Isaiah 45:3) 

· O woman residing on abounding waters, abundant in treasures, 
your end has come, the measure of your profit making. (Jeremiah 
51:13) 

· The mighty men of Babylon have ceased to fight.  They have kept 
sitting in the strong places.  Their mightiness has run dry.  They 
have become women.  Her residences have been set on fire.  Her 
bars have been broken. (Jeremiah 51:30) 

 


